
Q- Why did Amarin file a registration statement for a shelf offering on Feb 26, 2020? 
 

A- The shelf offering that Amarin filed on February 26, 2020 was a standard corporate housekeeping 
matter consistent with industry practice and Amarin’s past practice. Shareholders should expect 
a similar filing every three years. This filing replaces the expiring shelf from March 2017, as noted 
in the EXPLANATORY NOTE on page 3 of the filing: 
 

As of the date of this Registration statement, Amarin is currently eligible to offer securities 
under its Registration Statement on Form S-3 filed with the Securities and Exchange 
Commission on March 1, 2017 and automatically effective upon filing, or the Existing S-
3. The Existing S-3 will expire and no longer be available for use by Amarin on March 1, 
2020. This Registration Statement will in essence, beyond March 1, 2020, become a 
replacement for that expiring registration statement. 

 
 
Dated February 27, 2020 

 

https://investor.amarincorp.com/node/18771/html
https://www.sec.gov/Archives/edgar/data/897448/000119312520050259/d894367ds3asr.htm#tx894367_3)
https://investor.amarincorp.com/node/13861/html

